
11ADBURY PLANNING BOAR. 
13 Town Hall Road 

Madbury, NH 03823 
Telephone: (603) 742-5131 Fax: (603) 742-2505 

May 4, 2013 

Dear Applicant: 

You are hereby notified that the Madbury Planning Board will consider your application for a 

Voluntary Merger of Lots. If the application is accepted, a public hearing will immediately 

follow. 

Date and time: 	Wednesday, May 15, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 

Location: 	Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury, NH 

The application is for a lot merger for Map 9, lots 8 & 8A on 304 Knox Marsh Road, Madbury. 

The owner of record is Jason Berndtson. 

The Madbury Planning Board invites and welcomes your participation. 

Sincerely, 

Tarah Beaupre 
Planning Board Secretary 
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